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Dear Dr Albar
We are pleased to inform you that your abstract has been accepted and
selected for presentation (Work Shop) in the 3" Saudi Science Conference

organized by King Saud University to be held during March, 10-13th, 2007 at
King Fahad Cultural Centre, Riyadh.

Presenting author (or at least one of the author) should be registered in the conference.
Looking forward to welcoming you in Riyadh for your participation in the conference.
With best compliments and regards
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Prof. Dr. Hmoud F. Al-Balawi
Chairman, Scientific Committee
Zoology Department, P. O. Box 2455,
King Saud University

Riyadh 11451

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

E. Mail : papers@?3sascon.org
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